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Ontario-Montclair School District 

to begin In-Person Instruction Safely on April 19, 2021 

 
Ontario-Montclair School District Superintendent (OMSD) Dr. James Q. 

Hammond announced that all OMSD students in all grade levels will begin the 

in-person Blended Learning Model at all OMSD school sites on April 19, 2021.  

 

This applies to students/families opting for in-person instruction through our 

Blended Learning Model. Students/families who opted to remain on the OMSD 

Online Learning Model may continue through the end of the school year. 

 

Please see attached letter from Superintendent Dr. Hammond for more details.  
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